Key Stage 1 Newsletter February 2019

Welcome to spring 2nd half term.

Children can now ride their scooters to school. Please use a lock to secure them in the bike shelter.

Dates to remember:

Thursday 7th March - World Book Day. Children can come to school dressed as their favourite book character or in their pyjamas. Please can each pupil also bring in their favourite book from home. Friday 15th March - Parent and child reading session 2.45 - 3.15pm (see below for details). Friday 22nd March - Holi Multi-Cultural Celebration Day. Family assembly at 2.40pm.

Monday 25th March - Parents evening 2pm - 7pm. Children to be collected at 2pm and appointments will be sent out nearer the time.

Tuesday 26th March - Parents evening 3.30pm - 6pm. Appointments will be sent out nearer the time.

Friday 29th March - Easter Service at St Philip and St James' Church, 2.45pm. Please arrive at school at 2.20pm to walk down with us.

Wednesday 3rd April - Dance Festival at Parkside. Children will be chosen from dance club.

Friday 5^{th} April - Celebrations Assembly at 2pm. Friday 5^{th} April - Break up for Easter Holidays at 3.15pm.

Tuesday 23rd April - Return to school.

We will be having a parent and child reading session on Friday 15^{th} March 2.45 - 3.15pm. Please come to the main office entrance at 2.45pm.

Spring Term Topics and Books

Explorers

'The pirates next door' by Jonny Duddle

PE:

Class 3 PE lessons will be on a <u>Tuesday</u> and a <u>Thursday</u>. Please make sure that your child has their PE kit in school on these days including outdoor PE shoes.

Clubs:

Tuesday - KS1 and KS2 gymnastics club Wednesday - KS1 and KS2 dance club Thursday - Parent and Child homework Club

All clubs are 3.15 - 4.15pm. Clubs will begin with Homework club on Thursday 28th February.

Rewards:

This half term we are continuing to run our reading reward. Remember to sign your child's reading record whenever you read with them at home. The prize draw will take place in Easter celebrations assembly.

Please ask a member of staff if you are unsure.

If you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to ask.

Miss Marr

Please ensure that your child has their reading book with them every day. We read many times during the week.

